
Statement by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs on Certain Reports in the Media about the Position of R. Serbia Regarding Ukraine
Friday, 21 March 2014.

With regard to reports by certain media on the talks between the officials of the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Ukraine and the diplomatic representatives of Serbia,  the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Republic of Serbia indicates that the position of the Republic of Serbia concerning
the developments in Ukraine is known and unchanged.
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